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SB 250 – Department of the Environment – Fees, Penalties, Funding, & Regulation 

 
DATE:   February 7th, 2025 
COMMITTEE:  Senate Education, Energy, and the Environment 
POSITION:   Support 
FROM:   John Miller, Burgess, Town of Middletown 
 
As the Burgess of the Town of Middletown, I urge the committee to give SB 250 a FAVORABLE 
report. 
 
This bill authorizes the Department of the Environment to charge new fees and create new revenues, 
to supplement the department’s operational costs and fund critical state environmental programs.  
 
Senate Bill 250 better allocates the continuing cost of needed regulatory oversight to the permittees 
and licensees, and lessens the burden on state taxpayers and the general fund.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of SB 250. On behalf of the Town of Middletown, I urge a 
FAVORABLE report. 
 
 

 
_____________________________ 
John Miller, Burgess 
Town of Middletown, MD 
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